
I am in support of this bill. The proposed route of this pipeline is within 1/2 a mile of my home 
and comes within several feet of other homes in Apple Creek township.  I feel this is much to 
close due to the hazards associated with this or any other type of pipeline. I support this bill 
because I do not feel an landowner should be forced to have this on their property. 


